
 

 

  

  

 

 

Compliance Statement 

The Stat-X Group  
consisting of  

Stat-X Austria GmbH 

Stat-X Deutschland GmbH  

Stat-X Kft  

Stat-X France Sarl  

Stat-X CZ s.r.o. 

declares that all our products comply with the requirements of following European Directives and international laws:  

 

RoHS3 2015/863/EU   

Restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment  

that restricts the usage of  

Lead Pb (0,1 %), Mercury (0,1 %), Cadmium Cd (0,01 %), Hexavalent chromium Cr6+ (0,1 %),  

Polybrominated biphenyls PBB (0,1 %), Polybrominated diphenyl ethers PBDE (0,1 %),  

Bis(2-Ethylhexyl) phthalate DEHP (0,1 %), Benzyl butyl phthalate BBP (0,1 %),  

Dibutyl phthalate DBP (0,1 %), Diisobutyl phthalate DIBP (0,1 %)  

  

Directive 2006/122/EC   
Prohibition of Perfluorooctane Sulfonates (PFOS)  

  

Directive 2005/69/EC  
Restriction on the marketing and use of Polycyclic aromatic hydrocarbons (PAHs)  

 

REACH Regulation (EC) 1907/2006, SVHC list as of January 19, 2021  

Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals  

Stat-X Group products do not contain Substances of Very High Concern or if there are SVHC in the product, the content is 

less than the 0.1% (wt/wt) as defined by REACH Article 57, Annex XIV, Directive 67/548/EEC. With regard to the substance 

restrictions listed in Annexes XIV and XVII of the REACH regulations, the products of the Stat-X group also comply with the 

currently applicable regulations concentration limits and restrictions on use.  

 

Conflict Mineral Sources statement (US Dodd-Frank Act) 
The Stat-X group is not a publicly-traded company in the United States and therefore not required to comply with US 

Dodd-Frank Act’s conflict minerals provisions. However, many of our customers may be subject to this law. The Stat-X 

group has to date no reason to believe that any of our products was intentionally manufactured with or uses “conflict 

minerals” (as defined by the US Dodd-Frank Act). 

 

This statement applies to Stat-X standard items. Customer designed products do need to be confirmed by a separate 

document. The information in this document is the best of our knowledge and belief accurate at the time of publication.  

 

 

Brienne, 11.5.2021  

 
 

 
Klaus Höllwarth  

Group Chairman  


